From: seasonalrateclass

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Thursday, March 18, 2021 8:29:47 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2021 10:54 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-13

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Phil Reid

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Re: Proposed Reclassification of Seasonal Residence

File EB-2020-0246
I am very concerned over Hydro One’s reclassification ratings. They do seem to be considering the meaning of
seasonal. This classification was applied many years ago in cottage country to families that acquired a cottage
for summer use. At that time the traditional cottage season was July 1 to
September 1. Watch the movie “Dirty Dancing”. Now in the 21st century that is no longer the case. Most
“cottages” today are second primary residents. We use our second primary residence at least half the time all year
long. This is clearly evident in our electricity bill over the winter as we heat with electric baseboards. When present
we supplement heating during the peak periods with a wood stove. We chose this instead installing a propane
burning heat source as it electrical heating is better for the environment. I would upon request provide to the board
records of my electricity usage.
I n conclusion I feel that classification should be based on actual electricity usage.
Thank you,
Phil Reid

-- Attachment --
https://www.oeb.ca/sites/default/files/uploads/comment-form/1{52336-3592-4f54-80f2-3aa77ebe4a37.pdf





